
 
 
 

               
  

  

Midlothian Council 

22 September 2015 
 

Notice of Motion  

    

 
Midlothian Council expresses concern at the high drop in the number of students attending 
Edinburgh College, and the effect this is having on the numbers enrolling at the Midlothian 
Campus. 
 
The cuts being made by the college will have a detrimental impact on existing and potential 
students in our County. 
 
Council agrees to call for an urgent meeting with Principal of Edinburgh College and 
representatives of the Midlothian Campus. 

 
Moved  
 

 
 
 
 

COUNCILLOR ADAM MONTGOMERY  
 
 
 
 
Seconded  
 

   
 

COUNCILLOR ALEX BENNETT  
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